
 
Friday, 25th February 2022  
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
Your child has been placed in 1G with Ms Ginman.  
The classroom is in Room HB-12.  
Our first few days together have been very smooth and we have  
had a lot of fun getting to know our new class members and routines. 
 
Library lessons will be held weekly. Our special day will be confirmed soon. 
Please send a library bag with your child’s name printed on it clearly. Please 
encourage your child to remember to bring books back on the library day.  
 
A few points to mention early: 
Drop off has returned to the usual time of 9.25am. The students are asked 
to leave their bags outside their classroom until class commences at 
9.25am. Collection for your child in the afternoon is once again at the 
classroom door at 3.25pm. Please be prompt when collecting your child as 
teachers have many meetings in the afternoon and their prompt 
attendance is important. Please call and leave a message with the office if 
you are running unexpectedly late.  
 
Thank you for attending our Stage One parent information session 
yesterday. We hope it was informative and a helpful start to the new school 
year. If you were unable to attend our ZOOM meeting, we have attached 
the slide show presentation. Or alternatively you can always contact the 
school with any questions or concerns. 
 
Also, please feel most welcome to communicate with me about your child’s 
progress- all immediate or urgent messages can be emailed to the school 
and forwarded to me. If you require a long talk please give me notice in 
writing and we’ll make a suitable time convenient for us both. 
Looking forward to a great year! 
 
Ms Michelle Ginman 
Classroom Teacher 
 



 
For school 
 
Year One have the opportunity to bring to school some of their own 
belongings. It is important that the children at this stage develop greater 
responsibility. Please help them achieve this by labelling all the items 
clearly with their name and update the new class (1G). 
 
 

• A4 exercise book for homework covered with child’s name clearly on 
the front. 

• I box of tissues 
• Art shirt - long sleeved that ties or clips at the back or an old t-shirt of 

mum or dad’s. 
• Headphones or earbuds with cord (in a labelled zip lock bag) for use 

with iPads. 
• Library bag with child’s name clearly on the front. 
• Plastic document wallet for home reading. Example in link below. 
https://www.kmart.com.au/product/a4-document-wallet/3876341 
• Sturdy lunch box and drink bottle clearly labeled with child’s name. 
• An ice brick in the lunch box is an excellent way to keep your child’s 

lunch cool and delicious for lunch time. (Especially if the sandwich 
contains meat.) 

• School Hat (labelled with child’s name) 
• NSW Targeting Handwriting Student Book Year One. Example in link 

below. 
https://www.bigw.com.au/product/nsw-targeting-handwriting-student-
book-year-1/p/8205357 

 
 
 

 
 
 

https://www.kmart.com.au/product/a4-document-wallet/3876341
https://www.bigw.com.au/product/nsw-targeting-handwriting-student-book-year-1/p/8205357
https://www.bigw.com.au/product/nsw-targeting-handwriting-student-book-year-1/p/8205357


 
Friday, 25th February 2022  
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
Your child has been placed in 1P with Ms Porter.  
The classroom is in Room HB-11.  
Our first few days together have been very smooth and we have  
had a lot of fun getting to know our new class members and routines. 
 
Library lessons will be held weekly. Our special day will be confirmed soon. 
Please send a library bag with your child’s name printed on it clearly. Please 
encourage your child to remember to bring books back on the library day.  
 
A few points to mention early: 
Drop off has returned to the usual time of 9.25am. The students are asked 
to leave their bags outside their classroom until class commences at 
9.25am. Collection for your child in the afternoon is once again at the 
classroom door at 3.25pm. Please be prompt when collecting your child as 
teachers have many meetings in the afternoon and their prompt 
attendance is important. Please call and leave a message with the office if 
you are running unexpectedly late.  
 
Thank you for attending our Stage One parent information session 
yesterday. We hope it was informative and a helpful start to the new school 
year. If you were unable to attend our ZOOM meeting, we have attached 
the slide show presentation. Or alternatively you can always contact the 
school with any questions or concerns. 
 
Also, please feel most welcome to communicate with me about your child’s 
progress- all immediate or urgent messages can be emailed to the school 
and forwarded to me. If you require a long talk please give me notice in 
writing and we’ll make a suitable time convenient for us both. 
Looking forward to a great year! 
 
Ms Mandy Porter 
Classroom Teacher 
 



 
 
For school 
 
Year One have the opportunity to bring to school some of their own 
belongings. It is important that the children at this stage develop greater 
responsibility. Please help them achieve this by labelling all the items 
clearly with their name and update the new class (1P). 
 
 

• A4 exercise book for homework covered with child’s name clearly on 
the front. 

• I box of tissues 
• Art shirt - long sleeved that ties or clips at the back or an old t-shirt of 

mum or dad’s. 
• Headphones or earbuds with cord (in a labelled zip lock bag) for use 

with iPads. 
• Library bag with child’s name clearly on the front. 
• Plastic document wallet for home reading. Example in link below. 
https://www.kmart.com.au/product/a4-document-wallet/3876341 
• Sturdy lunch box and drink bottle clearly labeled with child’s name. 
• An ice brick in the lunch box is an excellent way to keep your child’s 

lunch cool and delicious for lunch time. (Especially if the sandwich 
contains meat.) 

• School Hat (labelled with child’s name) 
• NSW Targeting Handwriting Student Book Year One. Example in link 

below. 
https://www.bigw.com.au/product/nsw-targeting-handwriting-student-
book-year-1/p/8205357 

 
 
 

 
 
 

https://www.kmart.com.au/product/a4-document-wallet/3876341
https://www.bigw.com.au/product/nsw-targeting-handwriting-student-book-year-1/p/8205357
https://www.bigw.com.au/product/nsw-targeting-handwriting-student-book-year-1/p/8205357


 

 

Friday, 25th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
Your child has been placed in 2K with Mrs Annabel King.  
The classroom is in H block, Room H1-06.  
Our first few days together have been very smooth and we have had 
a lot of fun getting to know our new class members and routines. 
 
Library lessons are on Monday. Please send a library bag with your child’s 
name printed on it clearly. Please encourage your child to remember to bring 
books back on the library day.  Sport lessons are on Tuesday. 
 
A few points to mention early: 

As of Monday 28th February, drop off has returned to the usual time of 
9.25am. The students are asked to leave their bags outside their classroom 
until class commences at 9.25am. Collection for your child in the afternoon 
is once again at the classroom door at 3.25pm. Please be prompt when 
collecting your child as teachers have many meetings in the afternoon and 
their prompt attendance is important. Please call and leave a message with 
the office if you are running unexpectedly late. 

Thank you for attending our Stage One parent information session yesterday. 
We hope it was informative and a helpful start to the new school year. If you 
were unable to attend our ZOOM meeting, we have attached the slide show 
presentation. Or alternatively you can always contact the school with any 
questions or concerns. 

Also, please feel most welcome to communicate with me about your child’s 
progress- all immediate or urgent messages can be emailed to the school and 
forwarded to me.  
Looking forward to a great year! 
 
Mrs Annabel King 
Classroom Teacher 
 



 

 

 
School Requisites 
 
Year Two have the opportunity to bring to school some of their own 
belongings. It is important that the children at this stage develop greater 
responsibility. Please help them achieve this by labeling all the items clearly 
with their name and update the new class (2K). 
 
 
● A4 exercise book for homework covered with the child's name clearly 

on the front. 
● I box of tissues 
● Plastic document wallet (for Home Readers) 
● 2 x post it notes (will show at parent teacher night) 
● Art shirt - long sleeved that ties or clips at the back or an old t-shirt of 

mum or dad’s. 
● Headphones or earbuds with cord (in a labeled zip lock bag) for use with 

ipads. 
● 2 x Thin Whiteboard Markers 
● Library bag (labeled with your child’s name) 
● Sturdy lunch box and drink bottle clearly labeled with the child's name. 
● An ice brick in the lunch box is an excellent way to keep your child’s 

lunch cool and delicious for lunch time (especially if the sandwich 
contains meat). 

● 2 x School Hats (labeled with child’s name) 
● Small pencil case 
● NSW Targeting Handwriting Text Year 2- Jane Pinsker  
 
 
For home 
● Coloured pencils 
● Lead writing pencils 
● Glue 
● Child Safe scissors 



 

 

Friday, 25th February 2022  
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
Your child has been placed in 2M with Linda McLelland.  
The classroom is in H block, Room H1-05.  
Our first few days together have been very smooth and we have had 
a lot of fun getting to know our new class members and routines. 
 
Library lessons are on Monday. Please send a library bag with your child’s 
name printed on it clearly. Please encourage your child to remember to bring 
books back on the library day. Students will be limited to 4 books to be 
borrowed at any one time.  Sport lessons are on Tuesday.  
 
A few points to mention early: 
As of Monday 28th February, drop off has returned to the usual time of 
9.25am. The students are asked to leave their bags outside their classroom 
until class commences at 9.25am. Collection for your child in the afternoon 
is once again at the classroom door at 3.25pm. Please be prompt when 
collecting your child as teachers have many meetings in the afternoon and 
their prompt attendance is important. Please call and leave a message with 
the office if you are running unexpectedly late. 

Thank you for attending our Stage One parent information session yesterday. 
We hope it was informative and a helpful start to the new school year. If you 
were unable to attend our ZOOM meeting, we have attached the slide show 
presentation. Or alternatively you can always contact the school with any 
questions or concerns. 

Also, please feel most welcome to communicate with me about your child’s 
progress - all immediate or urgent messages can be emailed to the school 
and forwarded to me. If you require a long talk please give me notice in 
writing and we’ll make a suitable time convenient for us both. 
 
Looking forward to a great year! 
Linda McLelland 
Classroom Teacher 



 

 

 
 
School Requisites 
 
Year Two have the opportunity to bring to school some of their own 
belongings. It is important that the children at this stage develop greater 
responsibility. Please help them achieve this by labelling all the items 
clearly with their name and update the new class (2M). 
 
 
● A4 exercise book for homework covered with the child's name clearly 
on the front. 
● I box of tissues 
● 2 x post it notes (will show at parent teacher night) 
● Art shirt - long sleeved that ties or clips at the back or an old t-shirt of 
mum or dad’s. 
● Headphones or earbuds with cord (in a labelled zip lock bag) for use 
with ipads. 
● 2 x Thin Whiteboard Markers 
● Library bag (labelled with child’s name) 
● Sturdy lunch box and drink bottle clearly labelled with child’s name. 
An ice brick in the lunch box is an excellent way to keep your child’s lunch 
cool and delicious for lunch time. (Especially if the sandwich contains 
meat.) 
● 2 x School Hats (labelled with child’s name) 
● Small pencil case 
● Plastic Document wallet (for Home Readers) 
● NSW Targeting Handwriting Text Year 2- Jane Pinsker  
 
 
 
For home 
● Coloured pencils 
● Lead writing pencils 
● Glue 
● Child Safe scissors 


	1G Intro Letter Year 1 2022
	For school

	1P Intro Letter Year 1 2022
	For school

	2K  Introletter Year 2 2022
	Friday, 25th February 2022
	Dear Parents and Caregivers
	Your child has been placed in 2K with Mrs Annabel King.
	The classroom is in H block, Room H1-06.
	Our first few days together have been very smooth and we have had a lot of fun getting to know our new class members and routines.
	Library lessons are on Monday. Please send a library bag with your child’s name printed on it clearly. Please encourage your child to remember to bring books back on the library day.  Sport lessons are on Tuesday.
	A few points to mention early:
	As of Monday 28th February, drop off has returned to the usual time of 9.25am. The students are asked to leave their bags outside their classroom until class commences at 9.25am. Collection for your child in the afternoon is once again at the classroo...
	Thank you for attending our Stage One parent information session yesterday. We hope it was informative and a helpful start to the new school year. If you were unable to attend our ZOOM meeting, we have attached the slide show presentation. Or alternat...
	Also, please feel most welcome to communicate with me about your child’s progress- all immediate or urgent messages can be emailed to the school and forwarded to me.
	Looking forward to a great year!
	Mrs Annabel King
	Classroom Teacher
	School Requisites
	Year Two have the opportunity to bring to school some of their own belongings. It is important that the children at this stage develop greater responsibility. Please help them achieve this by labeling all the items clearly with their name and update t...
	● A4 exercise book for homework covered with the child's name clearly on the front.
	● I box of tissues
	● Plastic document wallet (for Home Readers)
	● 2 x post it notes (will show at parent teacher night)
	● Art shirt - long sleeved that ties or clips at the back or an old t-shirt of mum or dad’s.
	● Headphones or earbuds with cord (in a labeled zip lock bag) for use with ipads.
	● 2 x Thin Whiteboard Markers
	● Library bag (labeled with your child’s name)
	● Sturdy lunch box and drink bottle clearly labeled with the child's name.
	● An ice brick in the lunch box is an excellent way to keep your child’s lunch cool and delicious for lunch time (especially if the sandwich contains meat).
	● 2 x School Hats (labeled with child’s name)
	● Small pencil case
	● NSW Targeting Handwriting Text Year 2- Jane Pinsker
	For home
	● Coloured pencils
	● Lead writing pencils
	● Glue
	● Child Safe scissors

	2M Introletter Year 2 2022
	Friday, 25th February 2022
	Dear Parents and Caregivers
	Your child has been placed in 2M with Linda McLelland.
	The classroom is in H block, Room H1-05.
	Our first few days together have been very smooth and we have had a lot of fun getting to know our new class members and routines.
	Library lessons are on Monday. Please send a library bag with your child’s name printed on it clearly. Please encourage your child to remember to bring books back on the library day. Students will be limited to 4 books to be borrowed at any one time. ...
	A few points to mention early:
	As of Monday 28th February, drop off has returned to the usual time of 9.25am. The students are asked to leave their bags outside their classroom until class commences at 9.25am. Collection for your child in the afternoon is once again at the classroo...
	Thank you for attending our Stage One parent information session yesterday. We hope it was informative and a helpful start to the new school year. If you were unable to attend our ZOOM meeting, we have attached the slide show presentation. Or alternat...
	Also, please feel most welcome to communicate with me about your child’s progress - all immediate or urgent messages can be emailed to the school and forwarded to me. If you require a long talk please give me notice in writing and we’ll make a suitabl...
	Looking forward to a great year!
	Linda McLelland
	Classroom Teacher
	School Requisites
	Year Two have the opportunity to bring to school some of their own belongings. It is important that the children at this stage develop greater responsibility. Please help them achieve this by labelling all the items clearly with their name and update ...
	● A4 exercise book for homework covered with the child's name clearly on the front.
	● I box of tissues
	● 2 x post it notes (will show at parent teacher night)
	● Art shirt - long sleeved that ties or clips at the back or an old t-shirt of mum or dad’s.
	● Headphones or earbuds with cord (in a labelled zip lock bag) for use with ipads.
	● 2 x Thin Whiteboard Markers
	● Library bag (labelled with child’s name)
	● Sturdy lunch box and drink bottle clearly labelled with child’s name.
	An ice brick in the lunch box is an excellent way to keep your child’s lunch cool and delicious for lunch time. (Especially if the sandwich contains meat.)
	● 2 x School Hats (labelled with child’s name)
	● Small pencil case
	● Plastic Document wallet (for Home Readers)
	● NSW Targeting Handwriting Text Year 2- Jane Pinsker
	For home
	● Coloured pencils
	● Lead writing pencils
	● Glue
	● Child Safe scissors


